
REBA O. STECK    

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  
460 Inverness Drive, Aurora, IL  60504   

steck.ipsd.org   Phone 630.375.3500   Fax 630.375.3501   

We are dedicated to inspiring all students to achieve their greatest potential. 

 
February 8, 2019   
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

If you have a child who will be five (5) years old on or before September 1, 2019, s/he is 
eligible to enroll in kindergarten for the 2019-20 school year.* 

 

 Kindergarten Hours  9:05 A.M. - 3:35 P.M. 
 

You are invited and encouraged to attend a Kindergarten Parent Preview Night on April 
10 at Steck.  At this meeting, we will provide a detailed look at what the kindergarten 
experience will offer. You will also be provided with more details related to registration 
requirements and deadlines.   
 

We need the Information Sheet on the attached page prior to Kindergarten Preview Night 
so that we can begin planning kindergarten enrollment for the upcoming school year.  This 
information will be used to form a kindergarten mailing list.  Once on the mailing list, 
additional information will be mailed to eligible kindergarten parents. Information 
regarding registration will be available after April. 
 

If you have any neighbors who do not presently have school-aged children, but will have an 
incoming kindergartner, please give them a copy of this form or ask them to call our office  at 
630.375.3500 so that we can send them this information. I look forward to meeting you at 
the Kindergarten Parent Preview Night.   
 

Please mark your calendars!  
 

Kindergarten Parent Preview Night 

Wednesday, April  10 at 6:00 P.M. 
***more information about this night will be sent home soon*** 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Elizabeth Pohlmann 
 
*District 204 recommends full day kindergarten. However, if you have questions about attending a 
half-day of kindergarten, or need early entrance criteria, please contact your child’s principal. 
 
 


